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2011 Lucas Oil Golf Scramble Benefiting
Rauch, Inc.

 
Rauch’s third annual scramble was held Monday, August
29, at Fuzzy Zoeller’s Covered Bridge Golf Club. The
weather was perfect — sunny all day with a light
breeze. Players enjoyed sipping piña coladas on the
grass skirt hole (wearing a grass skirt provided a teeing
advantage), posing for a photo with the Three Stooges,
remembering the reason for the festivities through signs
about Rauch programs and services placed on the
course and a delicious steak dinner, which served as the
day’s grand finale.
 
We were very fortunate to have the support of the
community through sponsorships, team and individual
sales — especially the return of Lucas Oil as our title
sponsor. Thanks to the tremendous support and
participation, the event was our most successful
scramble yet! A complete list of sponsors is included
inside this newsletter.
 
It was a close fight for the winning title. The final
winners were:
1st Place Team: ALGOOD Food Co. (score of 56),
pictured below
2nd Place Team: Your Community Bank (score of 56)
3rd Place Team: Deming, Malone, Livesay & Ostroff
(score of 57)
 
Contest winners were:
 
Putting Contest: 
Chet Michell
Longest Drive: 
Raymond Herrick
Closest to the Pin, Hole 3:
Doug Sidebottom
Closest to the Pin, Hole 12:
Adam Naville
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For more photos from the event, go to our Facebook
page at www.facebook.com/rauchinc.

 

Changes in the New (Fiscal) Year
  

The Rauch, Inc. Board is saying goodbye to Rose
Wathen and Ed Woertz. Ms. Wathen is Wealth Advisor at
Stock Yards Bank. Rose has served on the Board
since 2001 and was President of the Board from 2007-
2009 and served as Past President until August 2011.
Rose is not leaving Rauch completely; she also serves on
the Rauch Foundation Board. 

 
Mr. Woertz's term as President has come to a close. Ed
recently retired from Hitachi Cable Indiana and has been
on the Rauch, Inc. Board since 2004. He will stay on as
Past President for two years. Ed is also on the Rauch
Foundation Board.
 
The new fiscal year also brought in a new President of
the Rauch, Inc. Board, Jason Lopp. Jason is a lawyer at
Young, Lind, Endres & Kraft and has been on the Board
since December 2006. Though we are sad to see Ed and
Rose's terms come to an end, we are excited to have a
new President as well as three new Board Members:
Courtney L. Smith, President, Benefit Payee Services;
Adam Kempf, Associate VP Budget & Analysis, Norton
Healthcare; and Mike Woertz, Director of Software
Development, Mercer, Inc.

  

 
New Rauch Video

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/rauchinc
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We are excited about the

premier of our new agency
video! You can view it

online and spot familiar faces
on our youtube channel,

www.youtube.com/rauchinc.
Remember to check back

periodically for more videos
about Rauch clients and

programs.
 

 

  

 

A Call for 2012 Imagine Awards Nominations!
 

March 3rd and the 2012 Imagine Awards will be here before you

know it! Honor a deserving person with a nomination. The

categories are:

Individual with a Disability

Community Leader or Volunteer

Business/Organization advocating for individuals with

disabilities

Submit you nomination(s) online! 

Click here for the form to nominate an Individual with a

Disability, 

click here for the form to nominate a Business, or 

click here for the form to nominate a Community

Leader/Volunteer.

 

Nomination forms are also available via our website.

Nominations using the downloaded form can be faxed to 

812-941-8820, e-mailed to tjackson@rauchinc.org, or mailed to:

 

Teressa Jackson

845 Park Place

New Albany, IN  47150

 

Deadline for nominations is 10/31/11.

A great time was had at the

2011 Business Boost on

September 16th! We

Rauch Women Honored

  

We’re proud to announce that Bettye Dunham,
Rauch’s CEO, is a finalist for 2011 Southern

Indiana Woman of the Year, organized by the

News and Tribune. The Woman of the Year
will be announced at an event on September

23rd at KYE’S II. For more information about

the event, call 812-206-2108.

 
Additionally, Teressa Jackson, Rauch’s

Director of Development, will be honored by

  
 

 

 

 

http://www.youtube.com/rauchinc
https://app.e2ma.net/go/7166006781/208642048/224245830/1409437/goto:https:/app.e2ma.net/app2/survey/1409437/205027526/2d4b4ff940/
https://app.e2ma.net/go/7166006781/208642048/224245831/1409437/goto:https:/app.e2ma.net/app2/survey/1409437/205027283/54f8dc0162/
https://app.e2ma.net/go/7166006781/208642048/224245832/1409437/goto:https:/app.e2ma.net/app2/survey/1409437/205027548/b97888a4e9/
http://www.rauchinc.org/documents/IANominationform_001.doc
mailto:tjackson@rauchinc.org
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appreciate the many people

that stopped by our booth to

say "hi" and learn more about
Rauch.  Congratulations to

Cindy Nevitt of Derby

Dinner Playhouse for winning

the artwork made by our
clients at The Studio!

the Community Foundation of Southern

Indiana at the Women in Philanthropy

celebration on October 1. She has been
named Floyd County’s Emerging Woman

Philanthopist of 2011.

 

Congrats, Bettye & Teressa!
 

  

Wish list:
 
Bottled water
Body wash

Deodorant

Detergent
TARC tickets

Resume paper

Office supplies

Disposable dinnerware
Old jewelry, Christmas

decorations, frames,

ribbon, & fabric for art

projects
Wii games

Large flat screen TV

Admission to local:
museums, ball games,  

movies, attractions

Staff rewards: 

     movie passes
     store/restaurant gift cards

iPads

Computers/netbooks

Playground equipment
Crayons

Coloring books

New toys/stuffed animals
Diapers and wipes

 

Look what our clients have been up to!
 

 

Michelle rode around on a golf cart at the 

scramble and welcomed everyone.
 

 

David created a masterpiece at The Studio
at Fairmont Neighborhood Center.
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Volunteers:
 
We are always happy to
accept volunteers to:

Read to clients

Paint offices and
program rooms

Do presentations for

clients in music, dance,
and fitness

Professionally

photograph our clients

Organize and inventory
donations

 

 

Max learned to write his name in preschool.

 

 

An Employment Services client made sure all the paper

products you need are in the shelves in order.
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